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My dear students, 

Let's address the elephant in the room- Examinations!!  

 First of all, let me affirm that examinations are the most wonderful 

things in any human's life. They are the litmus test of our abilities, 

strength, and self-management. Anyone who is scared of them has 

already failed. Examination fear is an indicator that we didn't 

utilize our time optimally. It means we kept postponing preparing 

for the exams. Let me tell you dear students, if there were no exams, 

students would not ever take their studies seriously. The first and 

foremost thing about exams is never to be scared of them. 

Don’t say you don’t have enough time. You have exactly the same 

number of hours per day that were given to Helen Keller, Pasteur, 

Michelangelo, Mother Teresa, Da Vinci and Albert Einstein. The 

secret of your success is determined by your hard work and strong 

focus on your goal. Always remember- “Without commitment, 

you’ll never start, but more importantly without consistency, you’ll 

never finish.” 

Just be strong and study hard. Remember, there are no shortcuts 

for success!  

 

All the best! 


